
 

 

Sharing your opportunities with the All-Wales Cancer Community 

We are happy to share opportunities with our members which have the potential to positively 

influence the shape of cancer related policies, research priorities and activity, and cancer 

care provision in Wales.   

We recommend that the UK Standards for Public Involvement, which provide very useful 

guidelines for planning any public involvement activities, are followed by those engaging with 

the AWCC.  

What we expect from you. 

The members of the All-Wales Cancer Community with whom we share opportunities are 

giving their time and expertise, and we would expect them to be treated with respect. This 

includes listening to their opinions and experiences and communicating with them clearly 

and reliably before, during and after their involvement.  

Members taking part in opportunities should know what is expected from them including:  

• How much of their time will be needed; 

• How their contribution is being used; 

• If their contribution is no longer needed for any reason. 

All our members have the opportunity to feedback to us about their experiences of taking 

part in opportunities, and if there are any concerns raised about how they were treated by 

the team in question, we would contact you to explore how we might be able to support any 

public involvement activities in the future.  

If yours is a research-based opportunity, we expect you to have the appropriate ethical 

approval to recruit via the third sector.  

Reporting expectations 

In order to maintain the All-Wales Cancer Community it is essential that we can both 

understand and demonstrate our impact.  

To help us with this, we will request a short report of activity and outcomes following an 

agreed period after your engagement/involvement activity has taken place. This will also 

help us to avoid duplication of asks from different sources.  

 

https://www.tenovuscancercare.org.uk/media/5bldqrez/uk-standards-for-public-involvement-v6.pdf

